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Newsletter

David Roberts

District Governor

Greetings fellow Lions. What a great day it is to be a Lion!

| want to thank Lion Lori for being our District29L Conference Chairperson. This
Conference exceeded my expectations. For those who attended, they had a great
opportunity to learn, share ideas, make new friends and visit with old friends.

Friday evening we hosted a Dinner Cruise on the Ohio River aboard the Valley Gem
Sternwheeler with entertainment and fun for all. Our conference theme, the Roaring 20’s,
was well represented with the performers dressed in period attire, along with many guests
dressed for the occasion. Who would have thought that there would be 75 degree sunny
weather in the month of March? It was 75 and sunny! This just made the event on the cruise
even more enjoyable.

Following the Dinner Cruise, we were entertained at the Historic Blennerhassett Hotel
in the 1889 Speak Easy by the Debarr Stevens Trio. This was just the lead up to the many
events going on Saturday.

The Conference official start was Saturday and it was well attended by over 80
registered Lions. The conference began with the District 29L Cabinet meeting followed by the
Past District Governor’s meeting, several learning opportunities, a luncheon where we were
entertained by Parkersburg South High School Thespian Troupe 1540. After lunch there were
more learning opportunities, a Strides walk, the Dinner Banquet, and entertainment by the
band, Insured Sound.

| want to take a moment to recognize the significance of the Parade of Checks. There is
no amount too big or too small to make a difference for “THAT ONE” and wow did District 29L
step up to make a difference for many “ones” this year! Contributions were made to LCIF,
WV Lions Sight Conservation Foundation, Camp Kno-Koma, Deaf and Blind Recreation,
Diabetes Awareness, Romney School Work Program, Leader Dog, Pilot Dog, Leo Clubs, Youth
Exchange, and WVU Children’s Hospital for a Grand Total of $42,020 Dollars! Eighteen
Clubs participated in the giving with Wheeling Lions Club leading the way with $20,100.00,
Parkersburg Lions $4,500.00, Williamstown Lions $2,900.00, and Mt Olivet Lions with
$2,500.00, just to name a few. What an awesome job of all the clubs that participated! Itis
amazing the difference we make TOGETHER. Thank You to all of the Lions and Clubs that
contributed to this success!

(CONTINUED ON PAGE 2)



District Governor Dave’s Message (continued)

2024—2025 29-L CABINET

Our special guests and entertainment helped make the _
Conference a success. | know a lot of thought and planning David Roberts, Governor

! e . Kim Ebert, 1st VDG
went into organizing this event. Tony Vandenberg, 2nd VDG &

LCIF Chair

Bill Syphers, Secy / Treas
REMINDER TO CLUBS: Please hold your elections and Bernice Pitcock, GLT Chair
report your new officers to LCl via the Lion Portal. If you Linda Leasure, GST Chair
need assistance, please reach out to Lion Ramona Sago. Gary Pitcock, GMT / GET Chair
If you are elected by your club to serve during the 2025-2026 Dan Heintzman, IPDG
Lion’s Year, | personally ask you to participate and attend ZONE CHAIRS:
Officer Training even if you have served in the position John Porco, Zone 1
previously. Learning is a continuous activity that we as Kristine Quinn, Zone 2/3

Lions have embraced since the beginning of Lions Clubs. Scott Beaver, Zone 4

. - P Vincent Post, Zone 5
It is a way we continue to grow personally and in Lionism. ROT T i M

. . . VACANCY, Zone 7
Just a note: It is not too late to schedule a District Governor Virginia, Dickens, Zone 8

visit. Please call, text or email me with a potential date.

Ramona Sago, Administrator
Phyllis Amrhein, Newsletter Editor

As we heard at the conference, many good things are

happening around our District. Service to our communities Kathy Syphers, IT
remains at the forefront of what our clubs are doing, and a Amy Houser, Environmental
great way to reach out to those who need assistance. Itis Eva Dague, LEO

also a great way to recruit new Lions. Paul Amrhein, Sight & Hearing /

WVU Liaison
Patty Nutter, Youth Exchange (E)
Michelle Harshbarger, Youth Ex (A)
. Lori Roberts, District Conference
Roar Lions! Dave Shelton, Reading Action Prog.
Jay Houser, Marketing

Remember, together we make a difference for That One!

Dave Roberts, District Governor 29L

DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S CALENDAR

APRIL 3 Follansbee Lions

APRIL 10 Dallas Lions

APRIL 16 Wheeling Noon Lions

APRIL 22 New Martinsville, Paden City, Friendly (combined)
APRIL 23 Parkersburg Lions Out of Sight Dinner and Drawing

MAY 16, 17,18 WV Lions State Convention, Canaan Valley
MAY 19 LaSage Lions
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| would like to take a moment to thank each of you who took time out of your busy
schedule to attend the District 29L Conference. | recognize that life is very busy and many
times we are stretched very thin to cover everything we need and want to do. This made
your attendance with us extra special.

It is our hope that each of you learned something new, were reminded of something,
or left with an idea that sparked your interest. We also hope that you found a bit of time
to relax, enjoy the entertainment, reconnect with other Lions, and just have some fun and
fellowship.

| would like to thank our presenters: PID Ron and Lion Kitty Keller, Second Vice
District Governor Tony Vandenberg, PID Steve Glass, PDG Jay Houser, PDG Kermit and
Lion Judy Harder. Thank you to our special guests: Lion Larry “Mad Max” Maxwell, Fred
Shreve, and J D Williamson.

| would also like to thank those who supported this endeavor in many ways, including
but not limited to, Lion Tracy Hively, Lion Amy Houser, Lion Phyllis Amrhein, PDG Jay
Houser, First Vice District Governor Kim Ebert, PID Larry and Lion Rachel Johnson, to
name a few. Thank you to Lion Jason Wharton and Lion Charles Roberts for getting
registration underway Saturday morning. And a special “thank you” to Alexis Ullmann
for her assistance during the conference. Her time and dedication to this event helped it
run very smoothly. Maybe one day we can get her to be Lion.

| would be remiss if | did not thank all of the sponsors who helped make the District
29L Conference a success: the Bernard McDonough Foundation, Jan Dils Attorneys at
Law LC, Wharton Auto Group, The Historic Blennerhassett Hotel and Spa, Curtis Miller
Insurance, Kincheloe Motors, Douglas Real Estate Team, Lions Club of Parkersburg,
Monarch Properties, Parkersburg Benefits, and Lion Tracy Hively.

Finally, thank you for allowing me to serve my fellow Lions in this capacity. It has been a
Labor of Love.

Sincerely,

Lion Lori Roberts, Conference Chair



KIM EBERT,
1st Vice District Governor

District 29L truly shone at our recent conference, leaving
attendees with a wealth of knowledge, unforgettable
experiences, and a renewed sense of purpose as Lions. The
weekend was a perfect blend of education, camaraderie, and
celebration, setting the bar high for future gatherings.

The seminars were both engaging and enlightening. PID :
Steve Glass led an outstanding session on Ethics, emphasiz- § ?
ing the importance of integrity and moral leadership in our |
service. His insights resonated deeply, reminding us of the
fundamental values that make our organization strong.
Equally compelling was PDG Jay Houser's seminar on
marketing your club, offering valuable strategies to enhance
visibility, attract new members, and ensure the longevity

of our mission. Attendees walked away with practical tools
and inspiration to strengthen their individual clubs.

Friday night was nothing short of spectacular. The boat ride
was simply perfect, blessed with great weather, delicious i
food, and lively entertainment—all set to a fabulous "Roaring |
20's" theme. Attendees embraced the spirit of the era,
making the night both fun and memorable. After the cruise,
we continued the festivities at the Blennerhassett Speak-
Easy, where a fantastic band kept the energy going. It was a
night filled with laughter, music, and fellowship.

The highlight of the event was undoubtedly our distinguished guest, PID Ron Keller. His
speech was heartfelt and inspiring, commending District 29L for our dedication and impact.
He spoke passionately about service and what it truly means to be a Lion, leaving an
indelible impression on all who had the privilege of hearing him.

For those who missed this incredible conference, you truly missed out on something
special. Every detail was meticulously planned, ensuring a seamless and enriching
experience for all attendees. Special recognition goes to Conference Chair Lori Roberts and
DG Dave for their exceptional leadership and dedication in making this event a tremendous
success. Their hard work and commitment were evident in every aspect of the weekend,
setting a high standard for future conferences.

Here's to the continued success of our district and the impact we make as Lions. We can't
wait to see what the future holds!

Kim Ebert,
1st Vice District Governor, WV Lions District 29L



Welcome

hotoshe,
Roaring
Twenties

District 29 /.

Annual
Conference

Blennerhassett Hotel & Spa.
320 Market Street, Parkersburg, WV

FRIDAY EVENING ...

Scenes from District
29L Lions conference
Friday evening in
Parkersburg. Roaring
20’s themed dinner and
music on the Valley
Gem. It was a beautiful
night with great Lions
and friends!!




The following photos are District 29L Lions and friends at the recent District Conference, held
at the Blennerhassett Hotel in Parkersburg. Great turnout from throughout our state and Ohio.

Cabinet meeting

Past District Governors Meeting Entertainment by Parkersburg South
High School Thespian Troupe 1540

Saturday Evening Banquet & Awards:

GG

&

Lion Kitty & PID Ron Keller with
DG Dave and Lion Lori Roberts

DG Dave presented
“Certificate of
Appreciation” to:

The International
President’s
“Certificate of
Appreciation”
was presented to
Cabinet Secy/

(Top left) Larry

"Mad. Max" Maxwell Treas, PDG Bill
(Center) Fred Shreve, Syphers, and

and (Bottom left ) District Newsletter
J D Williamson Editor, Lion Phyllis

Amrhein.




LION TONY VANDENBERG,
2nd Vice District Governor

SPRING INTO SERVICE

I hope our 29L District Conference will help us “spring
into service” over the next three months of the Lions year.
We were able to share service ideas; learn more about
Lionism; make donations to state, regional and
international service projects; share entertainment and
good food; and very importantly make and renew Lion
acquaintances.

Past International Director Ron Keller was very complementary of our District and very
positive about all that we have done and can do. The opportunity for service and
friendships provided by the Lions touches all of our lives. Those of you who were able to
attend, please do share ideas gathered, your reactions to the conference, and encourage
others to attend future conferences / conventions / forums.

| was blessed with the opportunity to present a seminar about WV Lions vision screening
equipment, and vision screening events. The handout from that seminar will soon be
available on the 29L and Multiple District 29 websites. If | can help in any way with that
equipment or any other way, please feel free to call on me.

Roar Lions!

Lion Tony Vandenberg
Second Vice District Governor

Thank you! With a large boost from the 29L
. 4 District Conference Parade of Checks from 29L
Lions Clubs International  cjyps and individual Lions, we have exceeded our
FOUNDATIO District funds raised goal as set by LCIF (100.08%
as of this writing)! Each dollar donated helps LCIF
provide service throughout the global community
and helps emphasize the connections between all of us Lions. We still have opportunity to
donate, we still have 29L t-shirts and International President Oliveira LCIF Supporter pins to
recognize further donations.

The landing page for Lions International https://www.lionsclubs.org/en has latest posts about LCIF
and other Lions initiatives. Two recent ones:

o Recent disasters remind us that crises can strike at any moment. The deadly tornado outbreak
in the Midwest United States left more than 40 dead and thousands displaced. Meanwhile,
widespread flooding in Argentina and Spain's Canary Islands has left thousands displaced and
communities devastated. When disaster strikes, Lions are ready to respond. Your
compassionate donation to LCIF’s Disaster Relief Fund helps bring hope and relief to those f
acing overwhelming challenges.

o The Lions Charity Shop in Carnlough, Northern Ireland, was created by the Antrim Coast Lions
Club as a response to the housing crisis in Bosnia for refugees. The shop not only brings in
funds for local, national and international causes, but it has also become a place for community
members to connect and socialize.

Lion Tony Vandenberg, LCIF Chair



: %A Lions Clubs International
2<% FOUNDATION

DISTRICT 29L “That One” 2024-2025 LCIF FUN(D)RAISER

This year we hope to encourage more donations to LCIF by individual Lions of District 29 L
—and add a little fun and District Spirit at the same tlme|

With a donation of $35 minimum Lions District 29L

can receive a 29L Lions T-Shirt. e 5 R

With a donation of $50 or more, you
will also receive a Presidential
Supporter Recognition pin:

$50 to $99.99 Bronze; $100 to $199
Silver; $200 or more Gold.

All donated dollars, from this Fun(d)raiser will go to LCIF.
T-shirt costs are being covered by LCIF and 29 L administrative fundraising.
Remember: all donations to LCIF go directly to LCIF grants, programs, or disaster relief.

Shirts can be mailed for quicker delivery for an extra (administrative cost) $5.
Otherwise, Shirts will be delivered by District Governor Dave Roberts or his minions.

Donation from Lion Date:
Lions Club
Address

Email:

Phone:

Donation: $
Mailing @ $5 if desired: $
Total: $

Method: ~ Check _ Cash __ Direct to LCIF

Make check payable to Lions District 29L

Shirt Size If by mail, send District Use
Medium form and check to: Received
Large Donation ID #
XL Lion Tony Vandenberg | LCIF posted:
XXL 801 Dewey Avenue Shirt given:
XXXL St. Marys, WV 26170 Presidential Pin given:

LCIF That One Form_2024-10_v10




PDG BERNICE PITCOCK,
DISTRICT LEADERSHIP CHAIR

Spring is here!! Finally!!

With Spring comes the annual election of club officers. Clubs need to get their nominees
together and vote for the 2025-26 officers. As soon as you conduct your elections, please notify
the following:

Lions International — SECRETARIES Designate Officers in MyLCI

DG Dave Roberts — parkersburgbenefits@cascable.net

Kim Ebert 1°' VDG — kebert69@gmail.com

Tony Vandenberg 2" VDG — ajv26170@yahoo.com

Bill Syphers Cabinet Secretary — - billsyphers@comcast.com

Bernice Pitcock, Leadership Chair. — bpit@comcast.net

Ramona Sago, District Administrator — rsago1959@gmail.com

* & & & O o o

It is vitally important for these Lions to have your information in a timely manner.

As Leadership chair, | need to get training information to the correct people.

Secretaries — Please take this time to update home addresses, email addresses, etc., so we have
the most up-to-date information.

Incoming officers — if you have any specific questions regarding your positions, please let me
know so we can address these during training.

Officer training will be held more virtually this year — we did not get much turnout for in person in
the past. | will probably do 1 in person training in the Wheeling area (they had the best turnout
last year). Zone Chairs will have 1 in person training and 1 virtual. If you have any concerns,
please let me know.

Happy Spring!!
PDG Bernice

PDG Gary Pitcock,
District GMT / GET Coordinator

Wow, what a great conference — if you weren’t there you don’t know
what you missed!

PID Ron Kellar was a great speaker and he praised West Virginia and
our District. Friday evening cruise had a beautiful night to have a :
roaring 20’s good time. The session we had on club projects was very ,!

informative as some clubs spoke about the projects that they do. /

As for membership/extension, we are working on 2 new clubs to add to our current ones. |
have information available on bringing in new members and other ideas.

Yours in Lionism,
PDG Gary



Lion Amy Houser,
District Environmental Chair

April showers bring May flowers and with them,
pollinators!

A great Environmental service project is to create
a pollinator or a butterfly garden! Pollinator
gardens are also a great educational tool, too.
Butterfly gardens need only two components:
host plants and nectar plants.

Host plants are plants where butterflies will lay their eggs and once hatched, the
caterpillars will feed off the leaves of the host plant. Good examples are milkweed,
butterfly weed (a type of milkweed) and herbs such as dill and parsley. Nectar plants
are those whose flowers or blossoms provide nectar for butterflies as well as bees,
hummingbirds and bats.

The nectar is a great source of energy and calories, providing vitamins, salts, oils
and other vital nutrients.

When choosing your plants, it’s recommended that you choose native plants,
attracting more butterflies and birds. Finally, consider getting your garden certified
by the North American Butterfly Association.

More info at wwww.NABA.org .

For a complete plant list and additional information, visit www.wvdnr.org.

Don’t’ forget to share your Arbor Day service projects on
Friday, April 11 on Facebook with the tag

#29L CelebratesArborDay2025 so we can all share in our
district’s success!

Have fun celebrating Arbor Day!

Amy Houser,
Environmental Chair




Marketing 101: PT 5 Telling a Good Story

Marketing has become more efficient for Lions Clubs campaigns with the help
of Lions Virtual.org. Explore the platform for its potential benefits.

https://lyoutu.be/akzwb2WDnJg?si=R53Jt9PIQ6eK7Rxb

Thanks for all you do,

PDG Jay Houser
Gijay180@yahoo.com
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CHESTER LIONS CLUB
Kyle Eckleberry

DALLAS LIONS CLUB
Brandee Jo Annn Clayton

MOUNDSVILLE LIONS CLUB
Mary Burke
Dave Knuth, Jr.
Trista Parsons

MT. OLIVET LIONS CLUB
Shirley A Byard
Lori J Helmick

WEIRTON LIONS CLUB
Joey M Beaver
Jennifer L Glass
Janet M Ridgway

WHEELING LIONS CLUB
Frank Papini
Dave Rotriga
Laura Rotriga

Lions Are

LIONS ARE members of the world's
largest and most active service club
organization.

LIONS ARE people who have decided to
give something back to their communities,
who are dedicated to finding people in
need, and who meet those needs in an
efficient but caring way.

LIONS ARE men and women who believe
that by working with other dedicated
Lions, they will accomplish far more for
their communities that would be possible
alone.

LIONS ARE people who cherish the
friendship and fellowship of their own
Club, but who also feel a close kinship
with fellow Lions in more that 180
countries and areas throughout the world.

LIONS ARE patriotic, giving allegiance to
their country, while recognizing that all
peoples must one day learn to live in
peace.

LIONS ARE dedicated to maintaining the
highest ethical and moral standards in
their club-and in their personal lives

LIONS ARE serious about their
commitment to humanitarian service, but
don't mind having a little fun along the
way.

LIONS ARE....or could be....someone just
like you.




Syrmpathy

LION RICHARD H BECK
Doddridge County Lions Club

LION COLUBUS CAPENTER
LION DANIEL W STUTLER

Fairmont Lions Club

LION JOHN SELWIN LEDFORD

Moundsville Lions Club

LION DAVID H NICHOLSON
South Parkersburg Lions Club

LION MICHAEL T BLACKWELL
Wheeling Lions Club



PDG Ramona Sago
DISTRICT 29-L ADMINISTRATOR

Election and Reporting of Club Officers

Now that your club nominations meeting was held, or about to be held during this month, your
club members will vote on the new officers in April.

If your club cannot meet, how can you conduct annual election of club officers? Unless
prohibited under a clubs’ constitution and by-laws, the Standard Club By-Laws permits all Lions
Clubs to conduct meetings via alternative meeting formats. This allows each Lions Club to
choose a method of conducting elections that is suitable for those members. This can be via
phone, teleconferencing platform, email, or any other method that is acceptable to the Lions
Clubs members. If the election is not contested, then it's not required that the club members
actually vote. If the position is contested (more than one candidate), then a format mentioned
above can be considered.

Designate Officers in MyLCI. Secretaries should report accurate information on Officers by
May 1, 2025. Please submit a copy to the following as well.

DG Dave Roberts — parkersburgbenefits@cascable.net

+ FVDG Kim Ebert — kebert69@gmail.com
2" VDG Tony Vandenberg — ajv26170@yahoo.com
CST PDG Bill Syphers — billsyphers@comcast.com
Administrator PDG Ramona Sago — rsago1959@gmail.com
Leadership Chair, Bernice Pitcock — bpit@comcast.net

Officer roles to report
Club President/First Vice President
Club Secretary
Club Treasurer
Club Membership Chairperson
Club Service Chairperson
Club Marketing Communications Chairperson
Club LCIF Coordinator

The Lions Learning Center (LLC) offers all Lions and Leos, including club officers, the
opportunity to learn and sharpen their knowledge. Go to:

https://www.lionsclubs.org/en/learn and click on “learn”.
Use your Lion account login and password to sign in.




PORTAL
DISTRICT 29-L ADMINISTRATOR

Ramona Sago 304-662-6265 or E
. IR,
.

rsago1959@amail.com

When looking for
Manage Club Officers for 2025-2026,
follow these steps:

Sign into the Lion Portal with your assigned username and password
Click on “My Club”

Click on “Manage Club Officers” click next
Create new assignment — click next
Choose Upcoming Lion Year — click next
Choose Officer Type

Choose Official — bottom box — click next
Choose Officer Title - top box

Choose Lion — click next

Add Officer Address — choose “yes”
Verify Information — click “save”

The International Association of Lions Clubs
35842 Eagle Way, Chicago, IL 60678-1358



FRIENDLY REMINDER to all

; - Clubs that have accounting
— _ balances with Lions Clubs

ALL clubs with accounting balances

must be received at LCI prior to the
May Convention in order for club delegates to be able to vote at the
Convention.

DG Roberts wishes to thank all clubs that have paid their accounting thus
far. If a club is having trouble getting their account paid, do not hesitate to
contact me, District Administrator PDG Ramona Sago at 985-227-6771.

For District Dues please contact:
Sec./Treas. PDG Bill Syphers at 304-280-6622.

Dues for the Lions Clubs International Assoc. 2025-26
term will increase to US$50 per year. The updated

dues billing table can be found on the association’s
website.

Paper statements will no longer be mailed out after
July 15, 2025. Please opt out of receiving paper
statements and prepare to view statements online.
Navigate into the Lions Portal and review your club’s
balances by going to:

www.lionsclubs.org and click member login

Please note that any approved dues adjustments will
be effective July 1, 2025.

District Administrator, PDG Ramona Sago



MT. OLIVET LIONS CLUB

A group of Mt Olivet Lions recently presented
U.S. Flags to the first graders at Our Lady of
Peace School. We talked about the origin of our
Flag, how to take care of it, how to fold it, and
how to fly it properly. They also asked some
good questions. We do this each year, and it's
always a pleasure to see their faces when they
get a flag to take home.

WHEELING LIONS CLUB

A huge shoutout to the Wheeling Lions Club! Every
year, they recognize the phenomenal school nurses of
Ohio County Schools. These nurses don’t just help take
care of children, they truly care for them and are invested
in their education.

Pictured attending the luncheon were (L-R) Board Of
Education Member and Lion Andy Garber; Wheeling Park
High School nurse Kylie Updegraff; Steenrod Elementary
and Wheeling Middle Schools nurse Emily Kaniecki;
Woodsdale and Bethlehem_Elementary nurse Megan
Gossett; Special Education Director Leah Stout; and
Ohio County School Superintendent Dr. Kim Miller.

The club also recognized their annual Peace Poster Contest winner, Weston Lucas, from
Wheeling Middle School!

Congratulations, all!



MORGANTOWN AREA LIONS CLUB

A huge shoutout to the Morgantown Area
Lions Club for having one of the best
meetings since COVID! There was plenty
of fun and camaraderie as we planned a
Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser to support
important community programs.

A special highlight of
the night was our special visitor, Shay, a future Leader

] It’s inspiring to see our club making an impact in so many
4 ways. Keep up the amazing work, Lions!

1 #LionsServe #MorgantownArealLions #LeaderDog

=
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Hoagies will be ready for PICK UP on
Monday, April 21st at 6:30 pm at St. Luke's Church
OR
DELIVERED Tuesday morning, April 22nd

$8.00 each

Please order by Wednesday, April 16th
by contacting a club member or
Lion Bill Syphers-304-233-0199.
Proceeds to benefit Lion charities, including
Wheeling Park High School Senior Scholarship.

Thank you!



WESTERN MON. LIONS

“ Kudos to DG Dave and Lion Lori for a wonderful

conference! I had a blast on the River Cruise with
the Roaring 20's theme! The food, entertainment,
and camaraderie were fantastic! ¢

Lion Debbie Delaney

PARKERSBURG LIONS CLUB

Lion Mike Fleak, Executive Director of
the Mid-Ohio Valley Regional Council,
recently spoke at the Parkersburg
Lions Club meeting.

CHESTER LIONS CLUB

It was our pleasure to provide vision
screenings to the kindergarten and
1st grade classes at Allison Elementary.

The students were all so well behaved
and a joy to work with.




Multiple District 29
L. : WV State Convention

A

CANAAN VALLEY We Serve

RESORT & CONFERENCE CENTER
A WEST VIRGINIA STATE PARK

Canaan Valley Resort State l;;; 230 Main Lodge Road, Davis, WV

May 16-18, 2025

Convention Registration

Fee per person $110 includes: Saturday Lunch,
Friday & Saturday Banquet, 2 Nights of Live Entertainment,

Seminars, Silent Auction, Meetings, Fun, and Fellowship

| Any questions contact: Steve Glass (304) 203-2988
Or Cindy Glass (304) 203-2006
Complete Info to be in 7he WV LION March 14th

Friday Night For Lodging: Call 304-866-4121 Saturday Night
Before 4/17/25 for Discounted Rate
Use Option #1 refer to Group Code 1058MS
Daily Room Rate $139 plus taxes/fees

Cabins are available for rent
LIVE ENTERTAINMENT
Byron “Six Six” Cooper Cash Bar The Flashbacks




2025 Multiple District 29 Lions Convention Registration
May 16 — 18, 2025
Canaan Valley Resort, Davis, West Virginia

Name/Names:

Address:

City/Zip Code
Email: Phone:
District Number Club Name:

Menu Choices (Friday Banquet and Saturday Banquet only)
Friday (select one only)

Caprese stuffed chicken or Flank steak
Saturday (select one only)
Linguini primavera or Pork loin

If there are two or more reservations on this form, please make sure that each person indicates his/
her choices above.

Registration Fee: $110.00 per person

Make check payable to: MD 29 LCI — Please write “2025 State Convention” on the memo line.

Please send this form and check by May 1, 2025, to: Steve Glass
922 East Avenue
Shinnston, WV 26431

For lodging, please call 304-866-4121 and choose Option 1 and refer to the Group Code 1058MS or tell
them you are attending the Lions State Convention. All rooms in the Lodge are $139.00 per night, plus
applicable state and local taxes and fees. Cabins are also available for rent.

The cut-off date for booking a room in the Lions block and receiving this rate is April 17, 2025.

If you have any questions regarding the convention or using an alternative payment method, please
contact convention chairperson Steve Glass at 304-203-2988 or MD 29 Secretary-Treasurer Cindy Glass
at 304-203-2006.



